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Introduction 

The Great Lakes District’s Student Activities Committee presents the 2025 Student Poster 
Competition. The competition is intended for all students who will be attending the 2025 Great 
Lakes District Annual Meeting held June 8th-10th in Indianapolis, IN. 
  
This competition allows student members to showcase the research they’ve been conducting 
via a poster to be presented to the Great Lakes Annual Meeting attendees.  
  

When/Where? 

Presentations will be held during the Great Lakes Annual Meeting in June.  
  

General Rules and Registration Logistics 

● ITE student co-authors are permitted. Open to any ITE Student Member attending the 
Joint ITE Annual Meeting 

● Posters co-authored by faculty members will not be eligible for student awards. 
● The judges will evaluate the posters using the criteria on page 2. Following the poster 

session, the judges will convene to determine the award winners. 
● The objective of the poster is to present the student’s research topic fully WITHOUT 

need for any explanation. 
● Hints for successful poster and judging criteria are page 2. 
● All text must be no smaller than 18-point font. 
● Full poster must be no larger than 44-inches by 34-inches. Clips, foam board and easels will 

be provided. The mounting on the foam board will not be judged. 
● 1 Poster winner will be judged in each undergraduate and graduate categories, with each 

category winner receiving $300. 
● If you intend to participate in this year’s competition, please fill out the following google form 

https://forms.gle/Qq2f1YuD91ohmUKt7 by June 1st, 2025 and email Cole G. Villalobos at 

CVillalobos@hrcengr.com for any questions.  
 
 
 



 

  

 


